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Next week the Y6 children have their SATs assessments.  They will be welcome into school at 8am where they will be provided with a 

delicious 

Values 

Thoughtfulness 

Well done to Ashley in Class 4 and 

Wayne in Class 1, who have both been 

nominated for their thoughtfulness! 

Dates for your diary 

 

          

                                   Superstars! 
    Class 1 

   Declan and Logan 

   Class 2 
      Abigail and Isla 

   Class 3 
   Jacob and Maddox 

   Class 4 
Chloe and Leo 
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 This week we welcomed in our new Reception class as part 

of our ‘Bump Up Days’.  They all settled in beautifully, helped 

by the kindness of the children in school.   

Meanwhile, the rest of the school experienced life in their 

new classes.  There were team building activities and many 

other opportunities to get to know their new class mates. 

 Congratulations to the school Netball team who won the 

Fair Play Award at their tournament last week.  

We are very proud of you.   

 The Y4 Cricket team represented us in a 

Kwik Cricket tournament yesterday.   

They played well throughout the afternoon  

and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Thank  

you to the parents who helped with transport. 

 

 

 

30th June   Sport’s Day -  Juniors – am 

           Infants – pm 

 

 
1st July Swimming Gala – Year 6 

2nd July Class 2 visit to Southern Down 

3rd July Summer Fayre 6-8pm 

 7th July  Numeracy Afternoon –  

8th July Class 1 Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

9th July  Class 4 Cricket Visit 

 Class 1 visit to Bristol Zoo 

9th July  Leavers’ Disco 

13th/14th July  Leavers’ Productions 

16th July Class 4 visit to Viney Hill 

Centre 

17th July Leavers’ Service 

20th July  INSET & End of school year 

 
 

 Next week is a busy week, with Sports Day on Tuesday 

and the Summer Fayre on Friday.  The weather forecast 

for Tuesday is looking particularly hot and sunny so we 

ask that you ensure that the children have hats and 

water bottles with them and that suncream is applied 

before school. Please ensure PE kits are in school on this 

day.  Thank you. 

 FOSM still need volunteers to run stalls on Friday evening.  

If you are able to help, please contact Mrs Harris in the 

office. 

S
k

ills fo
r Le

a
rn

in
g

, Le
a

rn
in

g
 fo

r Life
 

Other News! 

Hot Topics! 


